Westacre Infant School



Finchfield Hill, Finchfield, Wolverhampton WV3 9EP

Telephone: 01902 558532 Email: <u>westacreinfantschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk</u>

Local Lateral Flow Mobile Testing Unit at Bantock Park

Dear Parents and Carers,

I am writing to let you know that a Covid-19 LFT mobile testing unit will be available at Bantock Park for the rest of this week until Sunday 7th March 2021.

The unit will be able to undertake Lateral Flow Tests for members of the public who are without symptoms.

The mobile testing unit will be open on a daily basis between the hours of 9am-1pm and 2pm to 6pm.

No appointment is needed.

Anyone who displays any of the main symptoms of Covid-19, however mild, should continue to use one of the city's PCR testing sites. The main symptoms are a new, continuous cough, a high temperature, or a loss or change to the sense of taste or smell.

Thank you in advance for your continued support,

Mr Aidan Edmunds

Headteacher